
 

 
Helping Families Access Wraparound Childcare in Leicester 
 
Leicester City Council is working closely with local schools and childcare providers to develop 
Wraparound childcare – before and after school – more available for families across the city. 
 
This is part of a national government programme to support working parents by making it 
easier to access affordable, reliable childcare from 8am to 6pm. Whether you're starting a 
new job or increasing your hours, Wraparound childcare can help make that possible. 
 
Thanks to government funding, support is being offered to schools and providers to create 
more spaces and offer high-quality, inclusive care that meets the needs of local families. 
 
The aim is simple: by 2026, every primary-aged child who needs it should be able to access 
Wraparound childcare in their area. 
 
Want to find out more? Visit families.leicester.gov.uk/wraparound-childcare for helpful 
information. 
 

Speak to your child’s school today about their Wraparound childcare options. 


